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Cancellation of the Labour Standards IWG Session Scheduled for 12 July 2023 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Circular 2023/48 of 16 June 2023 advised of a virtual meeting of the Labour Standards 

IWG on 12 July 2023. Unfortunately, this meeting must be cancelled due to illness.  

 

This session was to focus on working through the text of the revised CMM with members 

to address the remaining issues. We will contact you again as soon as possible to set out 

our intended approach to progress this important work and remain committed to making as 

much progress as possible in advance of the Technical and Compliance Committee and 

Commission meetings to be held later this year.  

 

All those individuals and organisations that have registered for this workshop through the 

WCPFC online meeting site will be contacted directly. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

       
 

Putuh Suadela 

Labour Standards IWG Co-Chair 


